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Notice to all Members and Partners, 
 
Subject: Introducing 10Gig speed Fiber ports Cross Connect at Colocation Facility 

 
Pursuant to DGCX By-Laws and the Clearing Rules of the DCCC, all Members and Partners using the 

DGCX Colocation Facility are hereby advised of the following. 

 

In continuing our effort to enhance the service provided, we are pleased to inform you that we have 

upgraded our infrastructure at the Colocation Facility which now supports 10Gig Fiber Cross Connect 

as well. Thus, providing higher bandwidth and reducing the latency when reaching the market through 

the Colocation Service. 

 

Members and Partners using our Colocation Services currently through 1Gig Copper Cross Connect 

have the option now to avail the 10Gig Fiber Cross Connect with charges of USD 2,000 per month 

along with one-time charges of USD 3,000. 

 

The migration task shall to be executed from 12th October 2019. Therefore, Interested Members and 

Partners are advised to confirm their willingness to avail this service before 30th September 2019 by 

sending confirmation mail to support@dgcx.ae.  

 

Members and Partners who are not availing the 10Gig Fiber Cross Connect service will be 

communicated separately by our support team to migrate them on new infrastructure with same 1Gig 

Copper Cross Connect.  

 

Please take a note of this and coordinate with your internal technical team for smooth execution of 

these changes. 

 

 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange  
 
 
Adel Abu Assaf 

Director - Information Technology 
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